
I am writing to declare my support for HB 2574, which clarifies permissibility of disposition of human bodies essentially by 
composting. 
It would be my hope that as a lifelong designated donor, that my organs would bring life to those in need AND the rest of my remains 
would bring life to all of the decomposers that work so hard as part of our natrual cycle of soil and growth. 
I have no intention of decomposing without any benefit to others, wasting ground space inside a casket. This would present a new 
opportunity for me to give back all the way till my very last ounce of myself. 
I urge you to enable oregonians to make this choice if they want to, alongside all the other options available. Thank you.


